UCSSL MEETING MINUTES FOR MARCH 2, 2022

The following is a summary of our league meeting of March 2, 2022:

34 were in attendance, with all 22 teams in the 50+ and 60+ Divisions represented.

Managers were reminded to turn in any completed registration forms and sponsorship fees, as
well as to submit the $50 "forfeit fee" by the April league meeting. A tentative roster for each
team is due soon so it can be compared to registrations already received, then checked for
OOC players, etc.

Managers were also reminded that a registration/waiver form must be signed prior to a player
engaging in any team/league activity, and all registration materials must be received before a
player may participate in league games.

Please submit as many completed registrations as possible, as well as a preliminary roster, no
later than the next meeting (on April 6) so that the commissioner can reconcile our records and
advise you as to what may still be needed before the season begins.

The recently updated listing of team managers and officers was circulated so any needed
changes could be made (or they can be emailed to the commissioner this week if there are
revisions).

Each team received 2 dozen Tattoo 52/300 softballs, enough to complete the regular season
plus three playoff games.

Let the commissioner know if you need players. We have had recent inquiries from guys eager
to join the league.

One change to our rules: Due to supply chain issues, we are unable to purchase enough
additional individual bases for all teams so the 50+ Division will continue to use the double first
base bags this year, not two separate bases, unless/until additional supply can be found.

There is an omission in the current update of our league rules. Since 2013, Tremley has been
off limits to 50+ Division A teams. Although this is well known, it was never formally written into
our league rules. This will be added to Section 5 of our rules.

Managers selected fields on the UCSSL Schedule calendar. Two fields on Tuesday evenings
and one on Wednesdays are yet to be finalized.

Because the 2022 schedule included several days when 50+ games consisted of all A vs. B
games, the higher numbered (5,6) A teams were allowed to play on Tremley if that field was
selected; this was to ensure that one of our best fields was used each game night.

UCSSL rules should be reviewed so any proposed rule changes can be submitted to the
commissioner by March 30, after which they will be compiled and sent to managers to consider
prior to the April meeting.



